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Fathers

Sunday June 19 - Happy Father’s Day! "I believe that what we become depends on what our fathers teach us at
odd moments when they aren't trying to teach us. We are formed by the little scraps of wisdom." - Umberto
Eco. Yes! What would we do without our Father’s influence? Honor your fathers both here and in
heaven on June 19 and every day.

The nation’s first Father’s Day was celebrated on June 19, 1910, in the state of Washington. However,
it was not until 1972-58 years after President Woodrow Wilson made Mother’s Day official-that
President Nixon made Father’s Day a nationwide holiday in the United States.

Meeting of the Preserve Board of Directors June 12 6:00. All Owners are welcome to attend.

Fire Hazard - Please be aware there is no smoking in the pool area. Recently there have been many
cigarette butts on the pool deck. These butts can ignite the underbrush and cause serious damage.
Please ensure your cigarette butts are completely extinguished prior to disposal.

Fire Hazard - It’s time to clean out your drier vents. Excess lint in the drier vent could cause a
devastating fire.

Reminder for Bicvele Owners - Please identify/claim your bicycle stored at the bike racks. Bicycles must be
registered at the office and tagged. Any bikes in nonworking order or badly weathered must be removed. The
Preserve management will be removing all non-registered bikes on June 3%,

Pool Furniture — We have ordered new pool furniture. Another new look for the Preserve. The new furniture
will match the new surface area around and in the pool. Anyone interested in purchasing the old furniture please
contact Gail in the office.

World War II D-Day June 6 - On this historic day in 1944, Allied troops invaded the beaches of Normandy,
France. It is the largest amphibious assault in world history. This massive, bloody battle was the turning point of
the war in the European theater. On this day, 156,000 troops from the United states, Great Britain and Canada
stormed five beaches. American troops landed on Omaha and Utah Beach. At the same time, British troops
landed on Gold and Sword Beach. And, Canadian forces landed on Juno Beach. 4,000 Allied troops died on
these beaches on D-Day, 2,000 of them were American. Please take a moment of silence this day and thank the
many soldiers who fought and died for our country on D-Day.

Smile Power Day June 15 - Feel the power. Give everyone you see a big, friendly, "I like you" smile. You never
know, your warm smile just might turn someone's day right around...for the good! Love may make the world go
around but, a smile makes the world a happy place. A smile is a powerful thing. Best of all, it's contagious.

Swim a Lap Day June 24 - Summer has arrived. It's time to enjoy all that summer has to offer, including plenty
of time in and around the pool. What better way to enjoy the early days of summer, than by taking a lap or two
(or three) around the pool. In addition to the fun, it's great exercise to help keep you fit. It's likely to be sunny
and hot today. Find a few friends and swim a couple laps in the pool. Then, let the pool party begin!

Bridge Players or future Bridge Players call George at 904-347-3293.



